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CITIPOWER

14 August, 2009

Mr Chris Pattas

General Manager

Network Regulation South
Australian Energy Regulator
GPO Box 520
MELBOURNE Victoria 3001

email: aerinquiry @aer.gov.au

Dear Mr Pattas

CitiPower’s Approach to Capital Contributions for
Upstream Network Augmentation

I refer to the AER’s paper ‘Formal Decision on CitiPower’s current approach to
charge new customers capital contribution for upstream network augmentation and
further consultation on what should be the far and reasonable charging rates’ , dated
17 July 2009.

Please find attached CitiPower’s submission in response to the further consultation on
what should be the fair and reasonable charging rates.

If you have any queries or require further information, please do not hesitate to
contact myself or Rolf Herrmann on telephone (03) 9683 4282 or email
rherrmann @ powercor.com.aul.

Yours sincerely

W S

Richard Gross
General Manager Regulation & Business Development
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